Reproduced from the Unclassified / Declassified Holdings of the National Archives

Op~-09B2aC/11 L
Sexr 235P09B2

3/ Por (T

My dear lNr. Borjia:

Thank you for your letter of 20 ¥arch
1961 forwarding a copy of a petitioa con-
cerning the future annexation of the Saipan
District to the United States as a aseparate
and distimct U, 8., Territory,

The gratitude expressed to the Adminis-
tering Autbority in the petition 1s noted
with appreciation.,

dincerely yours,

I5) A A

Bxr. Olympia T. Borja

Chalirman of the Judiciary Committee
Thirteenth Saipan legislature
Saipan, Mariapa Islands

Copy to:
CIRCPACILT
COMNAVEARIANAS
RAVAD SAIPAR
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